
• To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is amie contla and I am contacting you regarding HB 3063. My family and I are currently 
exempt from vaccinations and would like to remain so in the future. I was vaccine injured 
following a hepatitis b vaccine in 2012, and also suffer from an auto immune disease. I have 
chosen to not vaccinate my  baby due to the probability that he may also become vaccine injured, 
or worse. We currently have religious exemptions for our vaccinations and this new bill would 
overstep our religious freedom, as well as our medical rights to say no to treatment that we don't 
agree with. My family and I ask you to please consider the families that will be affected negatively 
because of this. We ask that you honor our constitutional rights to life,liberty, and the pursuit of 
happiness, and not pass this bill that clearly overstep our civil liberties. There are many natural 
remedies to help cure and prevent disease and we ask that you honor our rights to choose what 
is best for our families.  Thank you for your time regarding this matter, and may you make the 
best choice possible that upholds our rights. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Amie reagan contla 

 


